
3D FOOD IV
collection volume 58

DESCRIPTION
CGAxis Models Volume 58 – collection contains 56 highly detailed models of 3D food for your visualizations.
Models are very realistic, scanned from real products and optimized. Most of them have only 15k polygons.
All are mapped and have materials and textures.
Compatible with 3ds max 2010 or higher ,Cinema 4D R11 or higher and many others.

SPECIFICATION
Total size: 6 GB
Materias: YES
Textures: YES

FORMATS
*.max (Scanline)
*.max (MentalRay)
*.max (VRay)
*.c4d
*.c4d (VRay)
*.obj
*.fbx*.fbx

All models, textures, renders, materials, hdri etc. which can be purchased/downloaded from www.cgaxis.com are on Royalty-Free non-exclusive license. Li-
cense is personal and NON transferable. Models, textures, renders, materials, hdri etc. that You have purchased are non-exclusively licensed, NOT sold to 
You. You can use CGAxis products as a part of a game, if the products are contained inside a properiety format and displays inside the game during play. In 
this case, you have to add in the producer's section the information that "models by CGAXIS.com". You can sell/resell rendered moving or still images, resold 
as a part of a feature film, movie advertisement etc. You have a possibility to publish renders in a book, on a poster, t-shirt, magazine, cover or any other as a part of a feature film, movie advertisement etc. You have a possibility to publish renders in a book, on a poster, t-shirt, magazine, cover or any other 

item. You have the right to use your renders in every way - charge a fee for them, modify them, to make postropoduction etc.



Poly: 147369
Vert: 147422

FILENAME: CGAXIS_MODELS_58_01

Steak with baked potatoes

3D FOOD IV
collection volume 58

All models, textures, renders, materials, hdri etc. which can be purchased/downloaded from www.cgaxis.com are on Royalty-Free non-exclusive license. Li-
cense is personal and NON transferable. Models, textures, renders, materials, hdri etc. that You have purchased are non-exclusively licensed, NOT sold to 
You. You can use CGAxis products as a part of a game, if the products are contained inside a properiety format and displays inside the game during play. In 
this case, you have to add in the producer's section the information that "models by CGAXIS.com". You can sell/resell rendered moving or still images, resold 
as a part of a feature film, movie advertisement etc. You have a possibility to publish renders in a book, on a poster, t-shirt, magazine, cover or any other as a part of a feature film, movie advertisement etc. You have a possibility to publish renders in a book, on a poster, t-shirt, magazine, cover or any other 

item. You have the right to use your renders in every way - charge a fee for them, modify them, to make postropoduction etc.



Poly: 121251
Vert: 104700

FILENAME: CGAXIS_MODELS_58_02

Steak with french fries

3D FOOD IV
collection volume 58

All models, textures, renders, materials, hdri etc. which can be purchased/downloaded from www.cgaxis.com are on Royalty-Free non-exclusive license. Li-
cense is personal and NON transferable. Models, textures, renders, materials, hdri etc. that You have purchased are non-exclusively licensed, NOT sold to 
You. You can use CGAxis products as a part of a game, if the products are contained inside a properiety format and displays inside the game during play. In 
this case, you have to add in the producer's section the information that "models by CGAXIS.com". You can sell/resell rendered moving or still images, resold 
as a part of a feature film, movie advertisement etc. You have a possibility to publish renders in a book, on a poster, t-shirt, magazine, cover or any other as a part of a feature film, movie advertisement etc. You have a possibility to publish renders in a book, on a poster, t-shirt, magazine, cover or any other 

item. You have the right to use your renders in every way - charge a fee for them, modify them, to make postropoduction etc.



Poly: 116989
Vert: 116505

FILENAME: CGAXIS_MODELS_58_03

Chicken breast with french fries

3D FOOD IV
collection volume 58

All models, textures, renders, materials, hdri etc. which can be purchased/downloaded from www.cgaxis.com are on Royalty-Free non-exclusive license. Li-
cense is personal and NON transferable. Models, textures, renders, materials, hdri etc. that You have purchased are non-exclusively licensed, NOT sold to 
You. You can use CGAxis products as a part of a game, if the products are contained inside a properiety format and displays inside the game during play. In 
this case, you have to add in the producer's section the information that "models by CGAXIS.com". You can sell/resell rendered moving or still images, resold 
as a part of a feature film, movie advertisement etc. You have a possibility to publish renders in a book, on a poster, t-shirt, magazine, cover or any other as a part of a feature film, movie advertisement etc. You have a possibility to publish renders in a book, on a poster, t-shirt, magazine, cover or any other 

item. You have the right to use your renders in every way - charge a fee for them, modify them, to make postropoduction etc.



Poly: 33086
Vert: 33085

FILENAME: CGAXIS_MODELS_58_04

Fried chicken pieces

3D FOOD IV
collection volume 58

All models, textures, renders, materials, hdri etc. which can be purchased/downloaded from www.cgaxis.com are on Royalty-Free non-exclusive license. Li-
cense is personal and NON transferable. Models, textures, renders, materials, hdri etc. that You have purchased are non-exclusively licensed, NOT sold to 
You. You can use CGAxis products as a part of a game, if the products are contained inside a properiety format and displays inside the game during play. In 
this case, you have to add in the producer's section the information that "models by CGAXIS.com". You can sell/resell rendered moving or still images, resold 
as a part of a feature film, movie advertisement etc. You have a possibility to publish renders in a book, on a poster, t-shirt, magazine, cover or any other as a part of a feature film, movie advertisement etc. You have a possibility to publish renders in a book, on a poster, t-shirt, magazine, cover or any other 

item. You have the right to use your renders in every way - charge a fee for them, modify them, to make postropoduction etc.



Poly: 18709
Vert: 18712

FILENAME: CGAXIS_MODELS_58_05

Pan-fried chicken leg

3D FOOD IV
collection volume 58

All models, textures, renders, materials, hdri etc. which can be purchased/downloaded from www.cgaxis.com are on Royalty-Free non-exclusive license. Li-
cense is personal and NON transferable. Models, textures, renders, materials, hdri etc. that You have purchased are non-exclusively licensed, NOT sold to 
You. You can use CGAxis products as a part of a game, if the products are contained inside a properiety format and displays inside the game during play. In 
this case, you have to add in the producer's section the information that "models by CGAXIS.com". You can sell/resell rendered moving or still images, resold 
as a part of a feature film, movie advertisement etc. You have a possibility to publish renders in a book, on a poster, t-shirt, magazine, cover or any other as a part of a feature film, movie advertisement etc. You have a possibility to publish renders in a book, on a poster, t-shirt, magazine, cover or any other 

item. You have the right to use your renders in every way - charge a fee for them, modify them, to make postropoduction etc.



Poly: 24909
Vert: 24915

FILENAME: CGAXIS_MODELS_58_06

Sandwiches

3D FOOD IV
collection volume 58

All models, textures, renders, materials, hdri etc. which can be purchased/downloaded from www.cgaxis.com are on Royalty-Free non-exclusive license. Li-
cense is personal and NON transferable. Models, textures, renders, materials, hdri etc. that You have purchased are non-exclusively licensed, NOT sold to 
You. You can use CGAxis products as a part of a game, if the products are contained inside a properiety format and displays inside the game during play. In 
this case, you have to add in the producer's section the information that "models by CGAXIS.com". You can sell/resell rendered moving or still images, resold 
as a part of a feature film, movie advertisement etc. You have a possibility to publish renders in a book, on a poster, t-shirt, magazine, cover or any other as a part of a feature film, movie advertisement etc. You have a possibility to publish renders in a book, on a poster, t-shirt, magazine, cover or any other 

item. You have the right to use your renders in every way - charge a fee for them, modify them, to make postropoduction etc.



Poly: 31308
Vert: 31316

FILENAME: CGAXIS_MODELS_58_07

Sandwiches

3D FOOD IV
collection volume 58

All models, textures, renders, materials, hdri etc. which can be purchased/downloaded from www.cgaxis.com are on Royalty-Free non-exclusive license. Li-
cense is personal and NON transferable. Models, textures, renders, materials, hdri etc. that You have purchased are non-exclusively licensed, NOT sold to 
You. You can use CGAxis products as a part of a game, if the products are contained inside a properiety format and displays inside the game during play. In 
this case, you have to add in the producer's section the information that "models by CGAXIS.com". You can sell/resell rendered moving or still images, resold 
as a part of a feature film, movie advertisement etc. You have a possibility to publish renders in a book, on a poster, t-shirt, magazine, cover or any other as a part of a feature film, movie advertisement etc. You have a possibility to publish renders in a book, on a poster, t-shirt, magazine, cover or any other 

item. You have the right to use your renders in every way - charge a fee for them, modify them, to make postropoduction etc.



Poly: 18482
Vert: 18486

FILENAME: CGAXIS_MODELS_58_08

Doner kebab

3D FOOD IV
collection volume 58

All models, textures, renders, materials, hdri etc. which can be purchased/downloaded from www.cgaxis.com are on Royalty-Free non-exclusive license. Li-
cense is personal and NON transferable. Models, textures, renders, materials, hdri etc. that You have purchased are non-exclusively licensed, NOT sold to 
You. You can use CGAxis products as a part of a game, if the products are contained inside a properiety format and displays inside the game during play. In 
this case, you have to add in the producer's section the information that "models by CGAXIS.com". You can sell/resell rendered moving or still images, resold 
as a part of a feature film, movie advertisement etc. You have a possibility to publish renders in a book, on a poster, t-shirt, magazine, cover or any other as a part of a feature film, movie advertisement etc. You have a possibility to publish renders in a book, on a poster, t-shirt, magazine, cover or any other 

item. You have the right to use your renders in every way - charge a fee for them, modify them, to make postropoduction etc.



Poly: 15165
Vert: 15169

FILENAME: CGAXIS_MODELS_58_09

Bitten doner kebab

3D FOOD IV
collection volume 58

All models, textures, renders, materials, hdri etc. which can be purchased/downloaded from www.cgaxis.com are on Royalty-Free non-exclusive license. Li-
cense is personal and NON transferable. Models, textures, renders, materials, hdri etc. that You have purchased are non-exclusively licensed, NOT sold to 
You. You can use CGAxis products as a part of a game, if the products are contained inside a properiety format and displays inside the game during play. In 
this case, you have to add in the producer's section the information that "models by CGAXIS.com". You can sell/resell rendered moving or still images, resold 
as a part of a feature film, movie advertisement etc. You have a possibility to publish renders in a book, on a poster, t-shirt, magazine, cover or any other as a part of a feature film, movie advertisement etc. You have a possibility to publish renders in a book, on a poster, t-shirt, magazine, cover or any other 

item. You have the right to use your renders in every way - charge a fee for them, modify them, to make postropoduction etc.



Poly: 21318
Vert: 21326

FILENAME: CGAXIS_MODELS_58_10

Cupcakes with filling

3D FOOD IV
collection volume 58

All models, textures, renders, materials, hdri etc. which can be purchased/downloaded from www.cgaxis.com are on Royalty-Free non-exclusive license. Li-
cense is personal and NON transferable. Models, textures, renders, materials, hdri etc. that You have purchased are non-exclusively licensed, NOT sold to 
You. You can use CGAxis products as a part of a game, if the products are contained inside a properiety format and displays inside the game during play. In 
this case, you have to add in the producer's section the information that "models by CGAXIS.com". You can sell/resell rendered moving or still images, resold 
as a part of a feature film, movie advertisement etc. You have a possibility to publish renders in a book, on a poster, t-shirt, magazine, cover or any other as a part of a feature film, movie advertisement etc. You have a possibility to publish renders in a book, on a poster, t-shirt, magazine, cover or any other 

item. You have the right to use your renders in every way - charge a fee for them, modify them, to make postropoduction etc.



Poly: 22367
Vert: 22375

FILENAME: CGAXIS_MODELS_58_11

Chocolate bars

3D FOOD IV
collection volume 58

All models, textures, renders, materials, hdri etc. which can be purchased/downloaded from www.cgaxis.com are on Royalty-Free non-exclusive license. Li-
cense is personal and NON transferable. Models, textures, renders, materials, hdri etc. that You have purchased are non-exclusively licensed, NOT sold to 
You. You can use CGAxis products as a part of a game, if the products are contained inside a properiety format and displays inside the game during play. In 
this case, you have to add in the producer's section the information that "models by CGAXIS.com". You can sell/resell rendered moving or still images, resold 
as a part of a feature film, movie advertisement etc. You have a possibility to publish renders in a book, on a poster, t-shirt, magazine, cover or any other as a part of a feature film, movie advertisement etc. You have a possibility to publish renders in a book, on a poster, t-shirt, magazine, cover or any other 

item. You have the right to use your renders in every way - charge a fee for them, modify them, to make postropoduction etc.



Poly: 22383
Vert: 22391

FILENAME: CGAXIS_MODELS_58_12

Chocolate bars

3D FOOD IV
collection volume 58

All models, textures, renders, materials, hdri etc. which can be purchased/downloaded from www.cgaxis.com are on Royalty-Free non-exclusive license. Li-
cense is personal and NON transferable. Models, textures, renders, materials, hdri etc. that You have purchased are non-exclusively licensed, NOT sold to 
You. You can use CGAxis products as a part of a game, if the products are contained inside a properiety format and displays inside the game during play. In 
this case, you have to add in the producer's section the information that "models by CGAXIS.com". You can sell/resell rendered moving or still images, resold 
as a part of a feature film, movie advertisement etc. You have a possibility to publish renders in a book, on a poster, t-shirt, magazine, cover or any other as a part of a feature film, movie advertisement etc. You have a possibility to publish renders in a book, on a poster, t-shirt, magazine, cover or any other 

item. You have the right to use your renders in every way - charge a fee for them, modify them, to make postropoduction etc.



Poly: 28491
Vert: 28501

FILENAME: CGAXIS_MODELS_58_13

Chocolate bars

3D FOOD IV
collection volume 58

All models, textures, renders, materials, hdri etc. which can be purchased/downloaded from www.cgaxis.com are on Royalty-Free non-exclusive license. Li-
cense is personal and NON transferable. Models, textures, renders, materials, hdri etc. that You have purchased are non-exclusively licensed, NOT sold to 
You. You can use CGAxis products as a part of a game, if the products are contained inside a properiety format and displays inside the game during play. In 
this case, you have to add in the producer's section the information that "models by CGAXIS.com". You can sell/resell rendered moving or still images, resold 
as a part of a feature film, movie advertisement etc. You have a possibility to publish renders in a book, on a poster, t-shirt, magazine, cover or any other as a part of a feature film, movie advertisement etc. You have a possibility to publish renders in a book, on a poster, t-shirt, magazine, cover or any other 

item. You have the right to use your renders in every way - charge a fee for them, modify them, to make postropoduction etc.



Poly: 23337
Vert: 23345

FILENAME: CGAXIS_MODELS_58_14

Chocolate bars

3D FOOD IV
collection volume 58

All models, textures, renders, materials, hdri etc. which can be purchased/downloaded from www.cgaxis.com are on Royalty-Free non-exclusive license. Li-
cense is personal and NON transferable. Models, textures, renders, materials, hdri etc. that You have purchased are non-exclusively licensed, NOT sold to 
You. You can use CGAxis products as a part of a game, if the products are contained inside a properiety format and displays inside the game during play. In 
this case, you have to add in the producer's section the information that "models by CGAXIS.com". You can sell/resell rendered moving or still images, resold 
as a part of a feature film, movie advertisement etc. You have a possibility to publish renders in a book, on a poster, t-shirt, magazine, cover or any other as a part of a feature film, movie advertisement etc. You have a possibility to publish renders in a book, on a poster, t-shirt, magazine, cover or any other 

item. You have the right to use your renders in every way - charge a fee for them, modify them, to make postropoduction etc.



Poly: 24818
Vert: 24829

FILENAME: CGAXIS_MODELS_58_15

Muesli bar

3D FOOD IV
collection volume 58

All models, textures, renders, materials, hdri etc. which can be purchased/downloaded from www.cgaxis.com are on Royalty-Free non-exclusive license. Li-
cense is personal and NON transferable. Models, textures, renders, materials, hdri etc. that You have purchased are non-exclusively licensed, NOT sold to 
You. You can use CGAxis products as a part of a game, if the products are contained inside a properiety format and displays inside the game during play. In 
this case, you have to add in the producer's section the information that "models by CGAXIS.com". You can sell/resell rendered moving or still images, resold 
as a part of a feature film, movie advertisement etc. You have a possibility to publish renders in a book, on a poster, t-shirt, magazine, cover or any other as a part of a feature film, movie advertisement etc. You have a possibility to publish renders in a book, on a poster, t-shirt, magazine, cover or any other 

item. You have the right to use your renders in every way - charge a fee for them, modify them, to make postropoduction etc.



Poly: 12924
Vert: 12932

FILENAME: CGAXIS_MODELS_58_16

Sweet rolls

3D FOOD IV
collection volume 58

All models, textures, renders, materials, hdri etc. which can be purchased/downloaded from www.cgaxis.com are on Royalty-Free non-exclusive license. Li-
cense is personal and NON transferable. Models, textures, renders, materials, hdri etc. that You have purchased are non-exclusively licensed, NOT sold to 
You. You can use CGAxis products as a part of a game, if the products are contained inside a properiety format and displays inside the game during play. In 
this case, you have to add in the producer's section the information that "models by CGAXIS.com". You can sell/resell rendered moving or still images, resold 
as a part of a feature film, movie advertisement etc. You have a possibility to publish renders in a book, on a poster, t-shirt, magazine, cover or any other as a part of a feature film, movie advertisement etc. You have a possibility to publish renders in a book, on a poster, t-shirt, magazine, cover or any other 

item. You have the right to use your renders in every way - charge a fee for them, modify them, to make postropoduction etc.



Poly: 11468
Vert: 11474

FILENAME: CGAXIS_MODELS_58_17

Sweet rolls

3D FOOD IV
collection volume 58

All models, textures, renders, materials, hdri etc. which can be purchased/downloaded from www.cgaxis.com are on Royalty-Free non-exclusive license. Li-
cense is personal and NON transferable. Models, textures, renders, materials, hdri etc. that You have purchased are non-exclusively licensed, NOT sold to 
You. You can use CGAxis products as a part of a game, if the products are contained inside a properiety format and displays inside the game during play. In 
this case, you have to add in the producer's section the information that "models by CGAXIS.com". You can sell/resell rendered moving or still images, resold 
as a part of a feature film, movie advertisement etc. You have a possibility to publish renders in a book, on a poster, t-shirt, magazine, cover or any other as a part of a feature film, movie advertisement etc. You have a possibility to publish renders in a book, on a poster, t-shirt, magazine, cover or any other 

item. You have the right to use your renders in every way - charge a fee for them, modify them, to make postropoduction etc.



Poly: 31410
Vert: 31418

FILENAME: CGAXIS_MODELS_58_18

Waffles with filling

3D FOOD IV
collection volume 58

All models, textures, renders, materials, hdri etc. which can be purchased/downloaded from www.cgaxis.com are on Royalty-Free non-exclusive license. Li-
cense is personal and NON transferable. Models, textures, renders, materials, hdri etc. that You have purchased are non-exclusively licensed, NOT sold to 
You. You can use CGAxis products as a part of a game, if the products are contained inside a properiety format and displays inside the game during play. In 
this case, you have to add in the producer's section the information that "models by CGAXIS.com". You can sell/resell rendered moving or still images, resold 
as a part of a feature film, movie advertisement etc. You have a possibility to publish renders in a book, on a poster, t-shirt, magazine, cover or any other as a part of a feature film, movie advertisement etc. You have a possibility to publish renders in a book, on a poster, t-shirt, magazine, cover or any other 

item. You have the right to use your renders in every way - charge a fee for them, modify them, to make postropoduction etc.



Poly: 22378
Vert: 22386

FILENAME: CGAXIS_MODELS_58_19

Poppy-seed cake pieces

3D FOOD IV
collection volume 58

All models, textures, renders, materials, hdri etc. which can be purchased/downloaded from www.cgaxis.com are on Royalty-Free non-exclusive license. Li-
cense is personal and NON transferable. Models, textures, renders, materials, hdri etc. that You have purchased are non-exclusively licensed, NOT sold to 
You. You can use CGAxis products as a part of a game, if the products are contained inside a properiety format and displays inside the game during play. In 
this case, you have to add in the producer's section the information that "models by CGAXIS.com". You can sell/resell rendered moving or still images, resold 
as a part of a feature film, movie advertisement etc. You have a possibility to publish renders in a book, on a poster, t-shirt, magazine, cover or any other as a part of a feature film, movie advertisement etc. You have a possibility to publish renders in a book, on a poster, t-shirt, magazine, cover or any other 

item. You have the right to use your renders in every way - charge a fee for them, modify them, to make postropoduction etc.



Poly: 21493
Vert: 21506

FILENAME: CGAXIS_MODELS_58_20

Croissant with filling

3D FOOD IV
collection volume 58

All models, textures, renders, materials, hdri etc. which can be purchased/downloaded from www.cgaxis.com are on Royalty-Free non-exclusive license. Li-
cense is personal and NON transferable. Models, textures, renders, materials, hdri etc. that You have purchased are non-exclusively licensed, NOT sold to 
You. You can use CGAxis products as a part of a game, if the products are contained inside a properiety format and displays inside the game during play. In 
this case, you have to add in the producer's section the information that "models by CGAXIS.com". You can sell/resell rendered moving or still images, resold 
as a part of a feature film, movie advertisement etc. You have a possibility to publish renders in a book, on a poster, t-shirt, magazine, cover or any other as a part of a feature film, movie advertisement etc. You have a possibility to publish renders in a book, on a poster, t-shirt, magazine, cover or any other 

item. You have the right to use your renders in every way - charge a fee for them, modify them, to make postropoduction etc.



Poly: 29698
Vert: 29708

FILENAME: CGAXIS_MODELS_58_21

Cream horns

3D FOOD IV
collection volume 58

All models, textures, renders, materials, hdri etc. which can be purchased/downloaded from www.cgaxis.com are on Royalty-Free non-exclusive license. Li-
cense is personal and NON transferable. Models, textures, renders, materials, hdri etc. that You have purchased are non-exclusively licensed, NOT sold to 
You. You can use CGAxis products as a part of a game, if the products are contained inside a properiety format and displays inside the game during play. In 
this case, you have to add in the producer's section the information that "models by CGAXIS.com". You can sell/resell rendered moving or still images, resold 
as a part of a feature film, movie advertisement etc. You have a possibility to publish renders in a book, on a poster, t-shirt, magazine, cover or any other as a part of a feature film, movie advertisement etc. You have a possibility to publish renders in a book, on a poster, t-shirt, magazine, cover or any other 

item. You have the right to use your renders in every way - charge a fee for them, modify them, to make postropoduction etc.



Poly: 16342
Vert: 16346

FILENAME: CGAXIS_MODELS_58_22

Cream horns

3D FOOD IV
collection volume 58

All models, textures, renders, materials, hdri etc. which can be purchased/downloaded from www.cgaxis.com are on Royalty-Free non-exclusive license. Li-
cense is personal and NON transferable. Models, textures, renders, materials, hdri etc. that You have purchased are non-exclusively licensed, NOT sold to 
You. You can use CGAxis products as a part of a game, if the products are contained inside a properiety format and displays inside the game during play. In 
this case, you have to add in the producer's section the information that "models by CGAXIS.com". You can sell/resell rendered moving or still images, resold 
as a part of a feature film, movie advertisement etc. You have a possibility to publish renders in a book, on a poster, t-shirt, magazine, cover or any other as a part of a feature film, movie advertisement etc. You have a possibility to publish renders in a book, on a poster, t-shirt, magazine, cover or any other 

item. You have the right to use your renders in every way - charge a fee for them, modify them, to make postropoduction etc.



Poly: 22111
Vert: 22117

FILENAME: CGAXIS_MODELS_58_23

Cheesecake

3D FOOD IV
collection volume 58

All models, textures, renders, materials, hdri etc. which can be purchased/downloaded from www.cgaxis.com are on Royalty-Free non-exclusive license. Li-
cense is personal and NON transferable. Models, textures, renders, materials, hdri etc. that You have purchased are non-exclusively licensed, NOT sold to 
You. You can use CGAxis products as a part of a game, if the products are contained inside a properiety format and displays inside the game during play. In 
this case, you have to add in the producer's section the information that "models by CGAXIS.com". You can sell/resell rendered moving or still images, resold 
as a part of a feature film, movie advertisement etc. You have a possibility to publish renders in a book, on a poster, t-shirt, magazine, cover or any other as a part of a feature film, movie advertisement etc. You have a possibility to publish renders in a book, on a poster, t-shirt, magazine, cover or any other 

item. You have the right to use your renders in every way - charge a fee for them, modify them, to make postropoduction etc.



Poly: 56308
Vert: 56320

FILENAME: CGAXIS_MODELS_58_24

Waffels

3D FOOD IV
collection volume 58

All models, textures, renders, materials, hdri etc. which can be purchased/downloaded from www.cgaxis.com are on Royalty-Free non-exclusive license. Li-
cense is personal and NON transferable. Models, textures, renders, materials, hdri etc. that You have purchased are non-exclusively licensed, NOT sold to 
You. You can use CGAxis products as a part of a game, if the products are contained inside a properiety format and displays inside the game during play. In 
this case, you have to add in the producer's section the information that "models by CGAXIS.com". You can sell/resell rendered moving or still images, resold 
as a part of a feature film, movie advertisement etc. You have a possibility to publish renders in a book, on a poster, t-shirt, magazine, cover or any other as a part of a feature film, movie advertisement etc. You have a possibility to publish renders in a book, on a poster, t-shirt, magazine, cover or any other 

item. You have the right to use your renders in every way - charge a fee for them, modify them, to make postropoduction etc.



Poly: 14435
Vert: 14482

FILENAME: CGAXIS_MODELS_58_25

Pineapple

3D FOOD IV
collection volume 58

All models, textures, renders, materials, hdri etc. which can be purchased/downloaded from www.cgaxis.com are on Royalty-Free non-exclusive license. Li-
cense is personal and NON transferable. Models, textures, renders, materials, hdri etc. that You have purchased are non-exclusively licensed, NOT sold to 
You. You can use CGAxis products as a part of a game, if the products are contained inside a properiety format and displays inside the game during play. In 
this case, you have to add in the producer's section the information that "models by CGAXIS.com". You can sell/resell rendered moving or still images, resold 
as a part of a feature film, movie advertisement etc. You have a possibility to publish renders in a book, on a poster, t-shirt, magazine, cover or any other as a part of a feature film, movie advertisement etc. You have a possibility to publish renders in a book, on a poster, t-shirt, magazine, cover or any other 

item. You have the right to use your renders in every way - charge a fee for them, modify them, to make postropoduction etc.



Poly: 26296
Vert: 26314

FILENAME: CGAXIS_MODELS_58_26

Bowl of avocado fruits

3D FOOD IV
collection volume 58

All models, textures, renders, materials, hdri etc. which can be purchased/downloaded from www.cgaxis.com are on Royalty-Free non-exclusive license. Li-
cense is personal and NON transferable. Models, textures, renders, materials, hdri etc. that You have purchased are non-exclusively licensed, NOT sold to 
You. You can use CGAxis products as a part of a game, if the products are contained inside a properiety format and displays inside the game during play. In 
this case, you have to add in the producer's section the information that "models by CGAXIS.com". You can sell/resell rendered moving or still images, resold 
as a part of a feature film, movie advertisement etc. You have a possibility to publish renders in a book, on a poster, t-shirt, magazine, cover or any other as a part of a feature film, movie advertisement etc. You have a possibility to publish renders in a book, on a poster, t-shirt, magazine, cover or any other 

item. You have the right to use your renders in every way - charge a fee for them, modify them, to make postropoduction etc.



Poly: 14319
Vert: 14327

FILENAME: CGAXIS_MODELS_58_27

Avocado fruits

3D FOOD IV
collection volume 58

All models, textures, renders, materials, hdri etc. which can be purchased/downloaded from www.cgaxis.com are on Royalty-Free non-exclusive license. Li-
cense is personal and NON transferable. Models, textures, renders, materials, hdri etc. that You have purchased are non-exclusively licensed, NOT sold to 
You. You can use CGAxis products as a part of a game, if the products are contained inside a properiety format and displays inside the game during play. In 
this case, you have to add in the producer's section the information that "models by CGAXIS.com". You can sell/resell rendered moving or still images, resold 
as a part of a feature film, movie advertisement etc. You have a possibility to publish renders in a book, on a poster, t-shirt, magazine, cover or any other as a part of a feature film, movie advertisement etc. You have a possibility to publish renders in a book, on a poster, t-shirt, magazine, cover or any other 

item. You have the right to use your renders in every way - charge a fee for them, modify them, to make postropoduction etc.



Poly: 53718
Vert: 53746

FILENAME: CGAXIS_MODELS_58_28

Bowl of lemon fruits

3D FOOD IV
collection volume 58

All models, textures, renders, materials, hdri etc. which can be purchased/downloaded from www.cgaxis.com are on Royalty-Free non-exclusive license. Li-
cense is personal and NON transferable. Models, textures, renders, materials, hdri etc. that You have purchased are non-exclusively licensed, NOT sold to 
You. You can use CGAxis products as a part of a game, if the products are contained inside a properiety format and displays inside the game during play. In 
this case, you have to add in the producer's section the information that "models by CGAXIS.com". You can sell/resell rendered moving or still images, resold 
as a part of a feature film, movie advertisement etc. You have a possibility to publish renders in a book, on a poster, t-shirt, magazine, cover or any other as a part of a feature film, movie advertisement etc. You have a possibility to publish renders in a book, on a poster, t-shirt, magazine, cover or any other 

item. You have the right to use your renders in every way - charge a fee for them, modify them, to make postropoduction etc.



Poly: 11877
Vert: 11883

FILENAME: CGAXIS_MODELS_58_29

Lemon fruits

3D FOOD IV
collection volume 58

All models, textures, renders, materials, hdri etc. which can be purchased/downloaded from www.cgaxis.com are on Royalty-Free non-exclusive license. Li-
cense is personal and NON transferable. Models, textures, renders, materials, hdri etc. that You have purchased are non-exclusively licensed, NOT sold to 
You. You can use CGAxis products as a part of a game, if the products are contained inside a properiety format and displays inside the game during play. In 
this case, you have to add in the producer's section the information that "models by CGAXIS.com". You can sell/resell rendered moving or still images, resold 
as a part of a feature film, movie advertisement etc. You have a possibility to publish renders in a book, on a poster, t-shirt, magazine, cover or any other as a part of a feature film, movie advertisement etc. You have a possibility to publish renders in a book, on a poster, t-shirt, magazine, cover or any other 

item. You have the right to use your renders in every way - charge a fee for them, modify them, to make postropoduction etc.



Poly: 19235
Vert: 19243

FILENAME: CGAXIS_MODELS_58_30

Pomegranate fruits

3D FOOD IV
collection volume 58

All models, textures, renders, materials, hdri etc. which can be purchased/downloaded from www.cgaxis.com are on Royalty-Free non-exclusive license. Li-
cense is personal and NON transferable. Models, textures, renders, materials, hdri etc. that You have purchased are non-exclusively licensed, NOT sold to 
You. You can use CGAxis products as a part of a game, if the products are contained inside a properiety format and displays inside the game during play. In 
this case, you have to add in the producer's section the information that "models by CGAXIS.com". You can sell/resell rendered moving or still images, resold 
as a part of a feature film, movie advertisement etc. You have a possibility to publish renders in a book, on a poster, t-shirt, magazine, cover or any other as a part of a feature film, movie advertisement etc. You have a possibility to publish renders in a book, on a poster, t-shirt, magazine, cover or any other 

item. You have the right to use your renders in every way - charge a fee for them, modify them, to make postropoduction etc.



Poly: 31046
Vert: 31058

FILENAME: CGAXIS_MODELS_58_31

Bowl of pear fruits

3D FOOD IV
collection volume 58

All models, textures, renders, materials, hdri etc. which can be purchased/downloaded from www.cgaxis.com are on Royalty-Free non-exclusive license. Li-
cense is personal and NON transferable. Models, textures, renders, materials, hdri etc. that You have purchased are non-exclusively licensed, NOT sold to 
You. You can use CGAxis products as a part of a game, if the products are contained inside a properiety format and displays inside the game during play. In 
this case, you have to add in the producer's section the information that "models by CGAXIS.com". You can sell/resell rendered moving or still images, resold 
as a part of a feature film, movie advertisement etc. You have a possibility to publish renders in a book, on a poster, t-shirt, magazine, cover or any other as a part of a feature film, movie advertisement etc. You have a possibility to publish renders in a book, on a poster, t-shirt, magazine, cover or any other 

item. You have the right to use your renders in every way - charge a fee for them, modify them, to make postropoduction etc.



Poly: 17512
Vert: 17520

FILENAME: CGAXIS_MODELS_58_32

Pear fruts

3D FOOD IV
collection volume 58

All models, textures, renders, materials, hdri etc. which can be purchased/downloaded from www.cgaxis.com are on Royalty-Free non-exclusive license. Li-
cense is personal and NON transferable. Models, textures, renders, materials, hdri etc. that You have purchased are non-exclusively licensed, NOT sold to 
You. You can use CGAxis products as a part of a game, if the products are contained inside a properiety format and displays inside the game during play. In 
this case, you have to add in the producer's section the information that "models by CGAXIS.com". You can sell/resell rendered moving or still images, resold 
as a part of a feature film, movie advertisement etc. You have a possibility to publish renders in a book, on a poster, t-shirt, magazine, cover or any other as a part of a feature film, movie advertisement etc. You have a possibility to publish renders in a book, on a poster, t-shirt, magazine, cover or any other 

item. You have the right to use your renders in every way - charge a fee for them, modify them, to make postropoduction etc.



Poly: 14474
Vert: 14480

FILENAME: CGAXIS_MODELS_58_33

Coconuts

3D FOOD IV
collection volume 58

All models, textures, renders, materials, hdri etc. which can be purchased/downloaded from www.cgaxis.com are on Royalty-Free non-exclusive license. Li-
cense is personal and NON transferable. Models, textures, renders, materials, hdri etc. that You have purchased are non-exclusively licensed, NOT sold to 
You. You can use CGAxis products as a part of a game, if the products are contained inside a properiety format and displays inside the game during play. In 
this case, you have to add in the producer's section the information that "models by CGAXIS.com". You can sell/resell rendered moving or still images, resold 
as a part of a feature film, movie advertisement etc. You have a possibility to publish renders in a book, on a poster, t-shirt, magazine, cover or any other as a part of a feature film, movie advertisement etc. You have a possibility to publish renders in a book, on a poster, t-shirt, magazine, cover or any other 

item. You have the right to use your renders in every way - charge a fee for them, modify them, to make postropoduction etc.



Poly: 16121
Vert: 16131

FILENAME: CGAXIS_MODELS_58_34

Lime fruits

3D FOOD IV
collection volume 58

All models, textures, renders, materials, hdri etc. which can be purchased/downloaded from www.cgaxis.com are on Royalty-Free non-exclusive license. Li-
cense is personal and NON transferable. Models, textures, renders, materials, hdri etc. that You have purchased are non-exclusively licensed, NOT sold to 
You. You can use CGAxis products as a part of a game, if the products are contained inside a properiety format and displays inside the game during play. In 
this case, you have to add in the producer's section the information that "models by CGAXIS.com". You can sell/resell rendered moving or still images, resold 
as a part of a feature film, movie advertisement etc. You have a possibility to publish renders in a book, on a poster, t-shirt, magazine, cover or any other as a part of a feature film, movie advertisement etc. You have a possibility to publish renders in a book, on a poster, t-shirt, magazine, cover or any other 

item. You have the right to use your renders in every way - charge a fee for them, modify them, to make postropoduction etc.



Poly: 19552
Vert: 19562

FILENAME: CGAXIS_MODELS_58_35

Bowl of mango fruits

3D FOOD IV
collection volume 58

All models, textures, renders, materials, hdri etc. which can be purchased/downloaded from www.cgaxis.com are on Royalty-Free non-exclusive license. Li-
cense is personal and NON transferable. Models, textures, renders, materials, hdri etc. that You have purchased are non-exclusively licensed, NOT sold to 
You. You can use CGAxis products as a part of a game, if the products are contained inside a properiety format and displays inside the game during play. In 
this case, you have to add in the producer's section the information that "models by CGAXIS.com". You can sell/resell rendered moving or still images, resold 
as a part of a feature film, movie advertisement etc. You have a possibility to publish renders in a book, on a poster, t-shirt, magazine, cover or any other as a part of a feature film, movie advertisement etc. You have a possibility to publish renders in a book, on a poster, t-shirt, magazine, cover or any other 

item. You have the right to use your renders in every way - charge a fee for them, modify them, to make postropoduction etc.



Poly: 13362
Vert: 13368

FILENAME: CGAXIS_MODELS_58_36

Mango fruits

3D FOOD IV
collection volume 58

All models, textures, renders, materials, hdri etc. which can be purchased/downloaded from www.cgaxis.com are on Royalty-Free non-exclusive license. Li-
cense is personal and NON transferable. Models, textures, renders, materials, hdri etc. that You have purchased are non-exclusively licensed, NOT sold to 
You. You can use CGAxis products as a part of a game, if the products are contained inside a properiety format and displays inside the game during play. In 
this case, you have to add in the producer's section the information that "models by CGAXIS.com". You can sell/resell rendered moving or still images, resold 
as a part of a feature film, movie advertisement etc. You have a possibility to publish renders in a book, on a poster, t-shirt, magazine, cover or any other as a part of a feature film, movie advertisement etc. You have a possibility to publish renders in a book, on a poster, t-shirt, magazine, cover or any other 

item. You have the right to use your renders in every way - charge a fee for them, modify them, to make postropoduction etc.



Poly: 16714
Vert: 16716

FILENAME: CGAXIS_MODELS_58_37

Broccoli

3D FOOD IV
collection volume 58

All models, textures, renders, materials, hdri etc. which can be purchased/downloaded from www.cgaxis.com are on Royalty-Free non-exclusive license. Li-
cense is personal and NON transferable. Models, textures, renders, materials, hdri etc. that You have purchased are non-exclusively licensed, NOT sold to 
You. You can use CGAxis products as a part of a game, if the products are contained inside a properiety format and displays inside the game during play. In 
this case, you have to add in the producer's section the information that "models by CGAXIS.com". You can sell/resell rendered moving or still images, resold 
as a part of a feature film, movie advertisement etc. You have a possibility to publish renders in a book, on a poster, t-shirt, magazine, cover or any other as a part of a feature film, movie advertisement etc. You have a possibility to publish renders in a book, on a poster, t-shirt, magazine, cover or any other 

item. You have the right to use your renders in every way - charge a fee for them, modify them, to make postropoduction etc.



Poly: 11514
Vert: 11522

FILENAME: CGAXIS_MODELS_58_38

Onions

3D FOOD IV
collection volume 58

All models, textures, renders, materials, hdri etc. which can be purchased/downloaded from www.cgaxis.com are on Royalty-Free non-exclusive license. Li-
cense is personal and NON transferable. Models, textures, renders, materials, hdri etc. that You have purchased are non-exclusively licensed, NOT sold to 
You. You can use CGAxis products as a part of a game, if the products are contained inside a properiety format and displays inside the game during play. In 
this case, you have to add in the producer's section the information that "models by CGAXIS.com". You can sell/resell rendered moving or still images, resold 
as a part of a feature film, movie advertisement etc. You have a possibility to publish renders in a book, on a poster, t-shirt, magazine, cover or any other as a part of a feature film, movie advertisement etc. You have a possibility to publish renders in a book, on a poster, t-shirt, magazine, cover or any other 

item. You have the right to use your renders in every way - charge a fee for them, modify them, to make postropoduction etc.



Poly: 19181
Vert: 19189

FILENAME: CGAXIS_MODELS_58_39

Zucchini

3D FOOD IV
collection volume 58

All models, textures, renders, materials, hdri etc. which can be purchased/downloaded from www.cgaxis.com are on Royalty-Free non-exclusive license. Li-
cense is personal and NON transferable. Models, textures, renders, materials, hdri etc. that You have purchased are non-exclusively licensed, NOT sold to 
You. You can use CGAxis products as a part of a game, if the products are contained inside a properiety format and displays inside the game during play. In 
this case, you have to add in the producer's section the information that "models by CGAXIS.com". You can sell/resell rendered moving or still images, resold 
as a part of a feature film, movie advertisement etc. You have a possibility to publish renders in a book, on a poster, t-shirt, magazine, cover or any other as a part of a feature film, movie advertisement etc. You have a possibility to publish renders in a book, on a poster, t-shirt, magazine, cover or any other 

item. You have the right to use your renders in every way - charge a fee for them, modify them, to make postropoduction etc.



Poly: 18493
Vert: 18501

FILENAME: CGAXIS_MODELS_58_40

Garlic

3D FOOD IV
collection volume 58

All models, textures, renders, materials, hdri etc. which can be purchased/downloaded from www.cgaxis.com are on Royalty-Free non-exclusive license. Li-
cense is personal and NON transferable. Models, textures, renders, materials, hdri etc. that You have purchased are non-exclusively licensed, NOT sold to 
You. You can use CGAxis products as a part of a game, if the products are contained inside a properiety format and displays inside the game during play. In 
this case, you have to add in the producer's section the information that "models by CGAXIS.com". You can sell/resell rendered moving or still images, resold 
as a part of a feature film, movie advertisement etc. You have a possibility to publish renders in a book, on a poster, t-shirt, magazine, cover or any other as a part of a feature film, movie advertisement etc. You have a possibility to publish renders in a book, on a poster, t-shirt, magazine, cover or any other 

item. You have the right to use your renders in every way - charge a fee for them, modify them, to make postropoduction etc.



Poly: 16643
Vert: 16651

FILENAME: CGAXIS_MODELS_58_41

Carrots

3D FOOD IV
collection volume 58

All models, textures, renders, materials, hdri etc. which can be purchased/downloaded from www.cgaxis.com are on Royalty-Free non-exclusive license. Li-
cense is personal and NON transferable. Models, textures, renders, materials, hdri etc. that You have purchased are non-exclusively licensed, NOT sold to 
You. You can use CGAxis products as a part of a game, if the products are contained inside a properiety format and displays inside the game during play. In 
this case, you have to add in the producer's section the information that "models by CGAXIS.com". You can sell/resell rendered moving or still images, resold 
as a part of a feature film, movie advertisement etc. You have a possibility to publish renders in a book, on a poster, t-shirt, magazine, cover or any other as a part of a feature film, movie advertisement etc. You have a possibility to publish renders in a book, on a poster, t-shirt, magazine, cover or any other 

item. You have the right to use your renders in every way - charge a fee for them, modify them, to make postropoduction etc.



Poly: 32542
Vert: 32554

FILENAME: CGAXIS_MODELS_58_42

Cucumbers

3D FOOD IV
collection volume 58

All models, textures, renders, materials, hdri etc. which can be purchased/downloaded from www.cgaxis.com are on Royalty-Free non-exclusive license. Li-
cense is personal and NON transferable. Models, textures, renders, materials, hdri etc. that You have purchased are non-exclusively licensed, NOT sold to 
You. You can use CGAxis products as a part of a game, if the products are contained inside a properiety format and displays inside the game during play. In 
this case, you have to add in the producer's section the information that "models by CGAXIS.com". You can sell/resell rendered moving or still images, resold 
as a part of a feature film, movie advertisement etc. You have a possibility to publish renders in a book, on a poster, t-shirt, magazine, cover or any other as a part of a feature film, movie advertisement etc. You have a possibility to publish renders in a book, on a poster, t-shirt, magazine, cover or any other 

item. You have the right to use your renders in every way - charge a fee for them, modify them, to make postropoduction etc.



Poly: 22112
Vert: 22118

FILENAME: CGAXIS_MODELS_58_43

Lettuce

3D FOOD IV
collection volume 58

All models, textures, renders, materials, hdri etc. which can be purchased/downloaded from www.cgaxis.com are on Royalty-Free non-exclusive license. Li-
cense is personal and NON transferable. Models, textures, renders, materials, hdri etc. that You have purchased are non-exclusively licensed, NOT sold to 
You. You can use CGAxis products as a part of a game, if the products are contained inside a properiety format and displays inside the game during play. In 
this case, you have to add in the producer's section the information that "models by CGAXIS.com". You can sell/resell rendered moving or still images, resold 
as a part of a feature film, movie advertisement etc. You have a possibility to publish renders in a book, on a poster, t-shirt, magazine, cover or any other as a part of a feature film, movie advertisement etc. You have a possibility to publish renders in a book, on a poster, t-shirt, magazine, cover or any other 

item. You have the right to use your renders in every way - charge a fee for them, modify them, to make postropoduction etc.



Poly: 18878
Vert: 18886

FILENAME: CGAXIS_MODELS_58_44

Tomatoes

3D FOOD IV
collection volume 58

All models, textures, renders, materials, hdri etc. which can be purchased/downloaded from www.cgaxis.com are on Royalty-Free non-exclusive license. Li-
cense is personal and NON transferable. Models, textures, renders, materials, hdri etc. that You have purchased are non-exclusively licensed, NOT sold to 
You. You can use CGAxis products as a part of a game, if the products are contained inside a properiety format and displays inside the game during play. In 
this case, you have to add in the producer's section the information that "models by CGAXIS.com". You can sell/resell rendered moving or still images, resold 
as a part of a feature film, movie advertisement etc. You have a possibility to publish renders in a book, on a poster, t-shirt, magazine, cover or any other as a part of a feature film, movie advertisement etc. You have a possibility to publish renders in a book, on a poster, t-shirt, magazine, cover or any other 

item. You have the right to use your renders in every way - charge a fee for them, modify them, to make postropoduction etc.



Poly: 29380
Vert: 29392

FILENAME: CGAXIS_MODELS_58_45

Potatoes

3D FOOD IV
collection volume 58

All models, textures, renders, materials, hdri etc. which can be purchased/downloaded from www.cgaxis.com are on Royalty-Free non-exclusive license. Li-
cense is personal and NON transferable. Models, textures, renders, materials, hdri etc. that You have purchased are non-exclusively licensed, NOT sold to 
You. You can use CGAxis products as a part of a game, if the products are contained inside a properiety format and displays inside the game during play. In 
this case, you have to add in the producer's section the information that "models by CGAXIS.com". You can sell/resell rendered moving or still images, resold 
as a part of a feature film, movie advertisement etc. You have a possibility to publish renders in a book, on a poster, t-shirt, magazine, cover or any other as a part of a feature film, movie advertisement etc. You have a possibility to publish renders in a book, on a poster, t-shirt, magazine, cover or any other 

item. You have the right to use your renders in every way - charge a fee for them, modify them, to make postropoduction etc.



Poly: 19925
Vert: 19935

FILENAME: CGAXIS_MODELS_58_46

Rolled bacon

3D FOOD IV
collection volume 58

All models, textures, renders, materials, hdri etc. which can be purchased/downloaded from www.cgaxis.com are on Royalty-Free non-exclusive license. Li-
cense is personal and NON transferable. Models, textures, renders, materials, hdri etc. that You have purchased are non-exclusively licensed, NOT sold to 
You. You can use CGAxis products as a part of a game, if the products are contained inside a properiety format and displays inside the game during play. In 
this case, you have to add in the producer's section the information that "models by CGAXIS.com". You can sell/resell rendered moving or still images, resold 
as a part of a feature film, movie advertisement etc. You have a possibility to publish renders in a book, on a poster, t-shirt, magazine, cover or any other as a part of a feature film, movie advertisement etc. You have a possibility to publish renders in a book, on a poster, t-shirt, magazine, cover or any other 

item. You have the right to use your renders in every way - charge a fee for them, modify them, to make postropoduction etc.



Poly: 23358
Vert: 23370

FILENAME: CGAXIS_MODELS_58_47

Thin sausage

3D FOOD IV
collection volume 58

All models, textures, renders, materials, hdri etc. which can be purchased/downloaded from www.cgaxis.com are on Royalty-Free non-exclusive license. Li-
cense is personal and NON transferable. Models, textures, renders, materials, hdri etc. that You have purchased are non-exclusively licensed, NOT sold to 
You. You can use CGAxis products as a part of a game, if the products are contained inside a properiety format and displays inside the game during play. In 
this case, you have to add in the producer's section the information that "models by CGAXIS.com". You can sell/resell rendered moving or still images, resold 
as a part of a feature film, movie advertisement etc. You have a possibility to publish renders in a book, on a poster, t-shirt, magazine, cover or any other as a part of a feature film, movie advertisement etc. You have a possibility to publish renders in a book, on a poster, t-shirt, magazine, cover or any other 

item. You have the right to use your renders in every way - charge a fee for them, modify them, to make postropoduction etc.



Poly: 16888
Vert: 16833

FILENAME: CGAXIS_MODELS_58_48

Salami

3D FOOD IV
collection volume 58

All models, textures, renders, materials, hdri etc. which can be purchased/downloaded from www.cgaxis.com are on Royalty-Free non-exclusive license. Li-
cense is personal and NON transferable. Models, textures, renders, materials, hdri etc. that You have purchased are non-exclusively licensed, NOT sold to 
You. You can use CGAxis products as a part of a game, if the products are contained inside a properiety format and displays inside the game during play. In 
this case, you have to add in the producer's section the information that "models by CGAXIS.com". You can sell/resell rendered moving or still images, resold 
as a part of a feature film, movie advertisement etc. You have a possibility to publish renders in a book, on a poster, t-shirt, magazine, cover or any other as a part of a feature film, movie advertisement etc. You have a possibility to publish renders in a book, on a poster, t-shirt, magazine, cover or any other 

item. You have the right to use your renders in every way - charge a fee for them, modify them, to make postropoduction etc.



Poly: 17818
Vert: 17828

FILENAME: CGAXIS_MODELS_58_49

Garlic bread

3D FOOD IV
collection volume 58

All models, textures, renders, materials, hdri etc. which can be purchased/downloaded from www.cgaxis.com are on Royalty-Free non-exclusive license. Li-
cense is personal and NON transferable. Models, textures, renders, materials, hdri etc. that You have purchased are non-exclusively licensed, NOT sold to 
You. You can use CGAxis products as a part of a game, if the products are contained inside a properiety format and displays inside the game during play. In 
this case, you have to add in the producer's section the information that "models by CGAXIS.com". You can sell/resell rendered moving or still images, resold 
as a part of a feature film, movie advertisement etc. You have a possibility to publish renders in a book, on a poster, t-shirt, magazine, cover or any other as a part of a feature film, movie advertisement etc. You have a possibility to publish renders in a book, on a poster, t-shirt, magazine, cover or any other 

item. You have the right to use your renders in every way - charge a fee for them, modify them, to make postropoduction etc.



Poly: 7582
Vert: 7588

FILENAME: CGAXIS_MODELS_58_50

Rolls with seeds

3D FOOD IV
collection volume 58

All models, textures, renders, materials, hdri etc. which can be purchased/downloaded from www.cgaxis.com are on Royalty-Free non-exclusive license. Li-
cense is personal and NON transferable. Models, textures, renders, materials, hdri etc. that You have purchased are non-exclusively licensed, NOT sold to 
You. You can use CGAxis products as a part of a game, if the products are contained inside a properiety format and displays inside the game during play. In 
this case, you have to add in the producer's section the information that "models by CGAXIS.com". You can sell/resell rendered moving or still images, resold 
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